


We cordially invite you to the opening of the solo exhibition So Long, And Thanks 
for All the Fish by Maja Šubic, which will take place on Friday, 18 October 2024, at 7 
p.m. in the artKIT exhibition space.

This time we introduce you to one of the rare painters not only in Slovenia, but in 
the whole of Europe, who works in traditional fresco painting, a historical genre of 
mural painting that was particularly characteristic of art in and around Škofja Loka 
in the Middle Ages. Her murals embellish many cultural and historical buildings. In 
the current exhibition in our gallery, she presents paintings on travertine, which was 
found as waste during the renovation of the congress center in Brdo near Kranj.

Maja Šubic’s works are based on the art of the Middle Ages, in particular on the 
Bestiary, which she studied as part of her doctoral thesis. Taken out of context, the 
images take on a new meaning and begin to live an independent story, as the artist 
creates a consistent spatial arrangement that can fill us with a sense of the sacred and 
take us back to the past. It becomes clear that Maja Šubic is an intergalactic master of 
space and time travel in the dimensions of our subconscious. 
 
 
< Maja Šubic: Bonding, 2024, fresco on travertine, 27 x 43 x 11 cm; photo: Maja Šubic

Maja Šubic: So Long, and Thanks for All the Fish
18 October–16 November 2024
artKIT

, Glavni trg 14, Maribor
Opening hours: Tuesday to Friday from 3 p.m. to 7 p.m; Saturday from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m.
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